
4. SUPPLEMENTARY ITEMS: 
POTENTIAL VARIATION TO THE CITY PLAN ON FLOODING ISSUES 

 
 The Chairman sought the approval of the Committee to introduce the supplementary item on the 

above topic.  The reason why the item had not been included in the main agenda and why the 
matter could not wait for the next meeting of the Committee were explained by the Chairman. 

 
 It was resolved that the report be received for consideration at the present meeting. 


